
 
 NOTICE  
 

SPECIAL MEETING OF THE  
BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE 

 PLUM CREEK WATER RECLAMATION AUTHORITY 
(PCWRA) 

 
  
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the PLUM CREEK 

WATER RECLAMATION AUTHORITY (PCWRA), of the County of Douglas, State of 

Colorado, has scheduled a Special Meeting for Wednesday, November 10, 2021, at 7:30 a.m. 

at the PCWRA Administration Building, 4255 North Highway 85, Castle Rock, Colorado, for 

the purpose of discussing reuse rates and a capital reserve plan. The public will be able to attend 

the meeting by computer or telephone.  To access the meeting via GoToMeeting, visit:  

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/685836165 or by dialing in at +1 (669) 224-3412.  When 

prompted, enter the following access code: Access Code: 685-836-165  

 

The meeting is open to the public. 

 

By Order of the Board of Directors of Plum Creek Water Reclamation Authority 

(PCWRA), Douglas County, Colorado.  

 

By: /s/ Jim Worley 
     President 

 
 

PCWRA MISSION STATEMENT 
Professionals dedicated to environmental and fiscal stewardship by reclaiming water resources for the communities 

we serve through efficient operations 
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